
Public Notice 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
          The Akron – Canton Regional Airport Authority, will participate with the Akron Metropolitan 
Regional Transportation Authority (METRO), Portage Area Regional Transportation Authority (PARTA) 
and Stark Area Regional Transportation Authority (SARTA) to hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 
June 18, 2025, at 10:00 a.m.  The purpose of the hearing is to discuss upcoming federally funded 
projects that may have the opportunity for Certified DBE company participation.  
 
         This year’s meeting will be virtual via Zoom video conferencing. The program will include Chris 
Clausing, Director of Government Programs for CEI, an ODOT vendor providing DBE supportive 
services who will share information about resources available to DBES. 
 
Pre-register before June 18 to receive the Zoom link for this meeting by emailing PARTA Director of 
Finance Rebecca Schrader at Schrader.r38@partaonline.org. 
      
         The Akron – Canton Regional Airport’s Triennial (2024 through 2026) DBE Overall Goal is 14%, 
with a Race-Neutral Goal of 3%, which is required by the Code of Federal Regulation 49, Part 26. The 
current triennial goal period began October 01, 2023, and ends September 30, 2026. 
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TO BE ADVERTISED ON:   Friday, June 13, 2025 
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